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Closure at Islander Road and U.S. 17 Extended Through March 13 
 

Palatka, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation's roadway widening project 

on U.S. 17 from Horse Landing Road to the north approach of the Dunns Creek Bridge, the 

closure on Islander Road between U.S. 17 and Landmark Avenue has been extended through 

Wednesday, March 13, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. The closure is 

necessary to complete reconstruction work. 

Motorists will continue to utilize Marina Road and Landmark Avenue to detour (map below). 

GLF Construction began the $36.5 million project in February 2018 and is expected to be 

completed by summer 2021, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For more information about this project and other improvement projects in District Two, please 

visit www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT. 
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